
 

 

 

 

INSERT DATE OF LETTER 
 
Dear Parent,  
 
We are ready to begin our human growth and development curriculum for 4th and 5th graders. 
This is an officially adopted curriculum that deals with human anatomy and changes associated 
with puberty. The curriculum will be presented on  _____________.   
 
Parents who wish to exclude their child(ren) from this curriculum may do so. We feel that our 
content is important and that it is sensitively done, but we certainly respect a parent’s right to 
deal with these important matters at home. These materials are available for parents to 
preview by visiting www.perryschools.org > Departments > Nursing Services > Human Growth 
and Development. 
 
If you DO NOT want your child(ren) to participate in the human growth and development 
curriculum this school year, please complete the clip-off below and return it to your child’s 
teacher by INSERT DATE OF DEADLINE.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Perry Township Schools 
 
 

 
 

Dear Teacher, 
 
I do not want my child______________________________________________ to participate in 
the Family Life Curriculum this year. 
 
 
____________________________________________________       ________________ 
Signature of Parent/Guardian                                                                 Date  
 

http://www.perryschools.org/

